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PARKS & GARDENS 
 

PROJECT STATUS 

Walkways A plan has been produced to aid Keep Motueka 
Beautiful in their work on the Inlet (ex sawmill site) 
walkway.  

Memorial Park Work has started on the car park formation for the 
Senior Net and Toy Library building. 

Decks Reserve Toilet Upgrade Work on the upgrade has been completed and the 
toilets look fantastic. We have received some 
ideas on minor improvements that will be looked at 
by staff. 

Decks Reserve path/planting Glenn Thorn is working on a plan for the extension 
of the footpath with members of local community 
groups. 

Thorp Bush New Toilet Our contractor will be commencing the installation 
of this toilet shortly. 

The Harbour Board land on Wharf 
Road 

This area has been mown with a mulching mower 
and is ready for grass seed and planting. 

Kumeras Walkway Work has commenced on the shifting of a stretch 
of this walkway due to erosion problems. 

Riwaka Tennis Courts A price has been accepted for the overlay of the 
tennis courts. 

Weber Bros Circus The circus has booked Goodman Rec Park for a 
week in November. The details are currently being 
worked through. 

 
 
 
Beryl Wilkes 
Reserves Manager 
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